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Site Report – Nondalton School – February 2018 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Moon McCarley, Principal 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 

 
 
In Celebration of those students who had perfect attendance for all of December and January, the staff 
hosted a sleep over at the school. The evening started with a spaghetti dinner and games in the gym. Then 
there was crafting, movie watching, and flashlight tag. It was a late night, full of fun. Students woke up to 
pancakes and bacon. Everyone went home with full stomachs and good memories.  
 

 
 

Personnel  
No Changes – we look really look forward to welcoming back Caitlin and Maverick Keith.   
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Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
 Students are flying through standards and levels.  

 The high school ELA class is completing Hamlet.  

 Numerous students are preparing for, taking, and passing end of level exams and completing 
standards  

 Level 4 writing students have requested their first writing prompts.  

Technology Progress 
Nothing to report 

Facility Update 
 Ronne Richter, Gary Alexi, and Clarence Delkittie spent a lot of time pumping small loads of fuel into 

the housing boilers because the city fuel truck was not operational.  

 Carl Adams came to Nondalton and helped city employees get the vehicles running. Without his help 
we wouldn’t have been able to get our large heating fuel delivery. Thank you Tim and Carl!  

LSAC Activity 
The LSAC is planning for their Linda Johnson Memorial Scholarship fundraiser. They are considering a bake 
sale in conjunction with an upcoming Live Band Dance.  
Several members of the LSAC are on the planning team for culture week.  

Volunteer Report 
Nothing to report  

Professional Development 
Site based professional development is centered around collaborative planning and instruction.  
  

Pupil Attendance 
Nondalton students, families and staff are committed to great attendance.  The next attendance celebration 
will be a crafting evening. 
 

Student and Staff Safety 

 Cold temperatures and outdoor safety continue to be a safety focus. Students and staff are reminded to 
wear appropriate gear.  

Subsistence Calendar 
Students and staff feel confident in their abilities to get through needed standards, despite the shortened 
calendar.  
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Other 

 
 
The staff and students of Tanalian School prepared individual Valentine’s Day packages for all the staff and 
students of Nondalton School. AFTER SCHOOL HOURS the packages were air dropped. It was very exciting. 
Nondalton folks were thrilled. We are extremely touched by the the effort and thoughtfulness of the people 
in Port Alsworth.  

 


